## **UPCOMING COMMUNITY FORUM**



Dear Neighbors,

Please join me at an upcoming community forum to get your questions answered on a variety of topics, including neighborhood watch, the opioid epidemic, and other services provided by Lake County and Grant Township.

**When**: 6:30 - 8 p.m., Sept. 18

Where: Grant Township Center, 26725 W.

Molidor Road, Ingleside

Heavy rains have led to flooding of streets, yards, homes and businesses in our area. If you've been impacted by flooding, please see the reverse side of this postcard for flood information and resources that may be available to you.

The County has also created a 2017 Flood Information web page with the latest updates and resources. I encourage you to check it out: www.lakecountyil.gov/flood.

Sincerely,

## **JUDY MARTINI**

LAKE COUNTY BOARD MEMBER



Judy Martini

Lake County Board 18 N. County Street, 10th Floor Waukegan, IL 60085 FIRST-CLASS MAIL PRESORTED U.S. POSTAGE PAID GURNEE, IL PERMIT NO. 401

## Sign Up for My E-Newsletter

If you'd like to receive updates on county government and the Forest Preserves, please email me: <a href="martini@lakecountyil.gov">jmartini@lakecountyil.gov</a>

\*AUTO\*\*5-DIGIT 60020

1218